
 

 

 

Principal Message for September 23, 2022 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Monday, September 26th is a Teacher Workday. There will be no school for students. 
 
The PTA No Fuss Fundraiser is under way! Donations help support Staff Appreciation Events, Campus 
Beautification, Classroom grants, Cultural Arts Program and the School Dance. 
If we meet our stretch goal, we also want to help with things like new carpet, improving our 
football/soccer field and upgrading the teacher's lounge. Every little bit helps. Please help support 
CMMS by donating online: https://carroll.memberhub.com/store/items/159224 or send a check 
made payable to Carroll PTA via your child's homeroom teacher. All PTA links can be found 
at https://linktr.ee/cmmspta. 
 
Picture Day is October 7th. Make-up day for pictures will be November 18th. 
 
Open House is now November 3rd from 6:00-7:30 pm, no longer October 4th. 
 
If you are not connected to your child’s Canvas account as an observer, please follow this 
bit.ly/CMMSCanvasCode to learn how to generate a code to access your child’s progress. Being an 
observer allows you to see their grades and when assignments are turned in for grading.  
 
8th Grade Families: 
Wake Early College of Health and Sciences will be speaking with all 8th graders beginning next week 
on Tuesday, 9/27/22 during SPRINT time. There will also be a Wake County Early College School Fair 
on Saturday, October 15th from 9:00am to 11:00am at Vernon Malone College and Career 
Academy. To learn more about the early colleges in our district, 
visit: https://www.wcpss.net/Page/173 
 
Step Team:  
Tryouts for captain and co-captain positions will be held on Tuesday, October 4th from 2:45pm to 
3:45pm. Students that attended the interest meeting and have applied for a captain or a co-captain 
position must create their own step routine (i.e., rhythm, chants, coordination, etc.). Your student 
must have a ride after school and be picked up no later than 4:00pm.  
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here.  Football, soccer, and volleyball games will begin 
soon. Tickets for athletic events can be purchased for $6 online at 
https://gofan.co/app/school/NC68205 or can be purchased at the gates. Events begin at 4:00 pm. 
Students who stay at school prior to the event will be asked to come to the cafeteria from 2:30-3:45. 
They will receive a stamp to enter the event. Students who leave school and return for the event 
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must have a family member bring them to the event. This family member does not need to stay; 
however, they need to bring them to the event. This is to ensure adequate supervision of our 
students between school and the event. Many students go to North Hills without parent permission 
and then return to the game. Safety continues to be our priority. 
Upcoming: Football, Thursday, September 29, Carroll vs. Leesville at CMMS 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAAG) can be accessed here.  
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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